Elaine Henley

From: Lindsy Frampton < LFrampton@stjohnsairport.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2020 4:50 PM

To: CityClerk Cc: Scott Mercer

Subject: Re: 61 Radio Range Road

Hi,

There is no impact to the St. John's Airport Authority for the extension to the dwelling on 61 Radio Range Road.

Thanks,

Lindsy Frampton

Technical Support Specialist St. John's International Airport **Phone:** (709) 758-8512 **Cell:** (709) 689-3474

E-Mail: lframpton@stjohnsairport.com





Do you really have to print this message? Let's think of the environment.